
We All Play for Canada Play Day! 

Friday June 22, 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Tuesday June 26th is our Canadian Play Day!  We will be having a lot of 
fun playing with our friends to celebrate Canada Day and the end of 
school.  Students will be outside for most of the first 200 minutes of 
the day. They will be receiving 2 hot dogs and a freezie for the second 
break from SAC (parent council) which just makes the day that much 
better! 

 

We have a few requests to help make our day extra special. 

 

Students should: 

• Wear Canada gear or red and white 

• Have the first coat of sunscreen applied BEFORE coming to school 

• Bring sunscreen so they can reapply it 

• Have a hat with your child’s name inside 

• Have a LABELLED water bottle to carry around if they wish 

• Have enough lunch for first break and some snacks to go with their 
hot dogs at second break. If students do not like hot dogs, they will 
need a full lunch pail 

• Be prepared to have a whole lot of fun! 

 

It is hard to believe we are approaching the last week of school.  This 
year has been wonderful and we hope Canadian Play Day is too. 

 

The Notre Dame Staff 


